City of Port Isabel, Texas

Request for Qualifications (RFQ)

Design Services
related to Reconstruction of portions of
Garcia, North Shore East and Longoria Streets.

The City of Port Isabel will receive responses from qualified,
Texas-licensed architects in connection with the above RFQ

until April 23, 2024 at 3:00 pm at its City Hall, 305 E Maxan
St, Port Isabel, Texas.

For a copy of the RFQ, please contact Ms. Nelly Martinez at
956-943-2682 or write via e-mail at ap@copitx.com.




